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Altrusa International of Bentonville/Bella Vista has
been very active during the covid-19 pandemic and has
attracted new members. Three new members have
Joined and are eager to help the club “Get the books
into the hands of the children." The club volunteerad
at Bentonville Library's, OZ KIDS Bike and Book Fest,
and new member Carrie Schweer was there getting a
good start at volunteering. Pictured from left are club
president Connie Brown, new members Carrie Schweer
and Christina Bush, and new member sponsor Karen
McAuley. New member Sue McEvoy was not present.



